
Public comment for 17-2295 

 

From: Susie Mesnard [mailto:smesnard_00@outlook.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 10:59 PM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: Wind Turbine Setbacks Sub HB-114 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing to you hoping to let you see the wind turbines from my perspective.  Please consider what it 

would be like to see a 591 foot eyesore from your back yard.  Right now I see  open fields, woods, deer, 

hawks, Canada geese, blue herons, bald eagles and many other birds and animals. We love to go outside 

and listen to the birds and watch the wildlife. At night we love to watch the sky.  If these turbines are 

between our yard and the wetlands behind our house what would it do the wildlife my husband and I 

love to watch? What would it do to our peace and quiet? What about our quality of life and health? Our 

investment in our home? 

 

I also worry about safety.  If the turbines are placed closer, my concern is ice throw and debris from the 

blades. I have seen blades broken on wind turbines.  How far does the debris fly when a blade breaks?  I 

firmly believe the farther the turbines are from property lines and houses the better for many reasons. 

Safety, noise, blade flash, shadow flicker, flashing lights and health. 

 

Please consider our concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Norman and Susie Wurm 

11230 East Co Rd 24 

Republic, OH. 44867 
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